Dear Mr McClue

RE: Redevelopment of existing buildings to provide part 4 storey and part 7 storey building following substantial
demolition of existing Panther House and Brain Yard buildings; provision of new 7 storey building at 156-164
Gray’s Inn Road behind retained facade from existing building at 160-164 Gray’s Inn Road

Our ref: 2016/02/001

The Victorian Society has been alerted to this application, which we object to. Having read through the application
material, we concur with Historic England’s judgement that the proposals will cause significant harm to the Hatton
Garden Conservation Area, as stated in their submission to you of 13 January 2016.

Yours sincerely,
Alex Bowring

Alex Bowring Telephone 020 899
Conservation Adviser Direct Line 020 8747 5894
The Victorian Society www.victoriansociety.org.uk
1 Priory lens Sign up for our newsletter!

London W4 1TT

The Victorian Society is the national charity campaigning for the Victorian and Edwardian historic environment.
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